
This week at school we learned all about apples!  We talked about 
the different colors apples can be, what each kind of apple tastes 

like, where we can find (and pick) apples, and what time of year we 
pick apples.  We also began learning about the alphabet this week, 
starting with the letter “A”.  We named items that begin with the 
letter, talked about the sound the letter makes, and sang a song 

about a silly alligator named Alice.

During circle this week, we taste tested red, green, and yellow 
apples.  When we were finished, we made a chart of everyone’s 

favorite color apples.  The kiddos had a lot of fun doing this!  

We learned two fun new songs about apples: “10 Apples on My 
Head” and “5 Apples in the Apple Tree”.

Some of the stories we read this week included: Apples, Apples, 
Apples, Curious George Apple Harvest, Little Tim and the Magic 
Apples, Apple Trouble, and The Adventures of Abby Alligator.

During our centers this week, we filled the sensory table with soapy 
water, where we washed apples!  We also practiced naming our 
shapes by placing them onto a fall tree to their matching spots.

Next week we will be talking about the farm and pumpkins.  Our 
letter of the week will be “B”.  When it is your child’s show & share 
day, please have them bring in an item that begins with this letter.P
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As the weather is getting 

cooler, please remember to 

send in with your child a light 

jacket or sweatshirt as we will 

still be going outside as much 

as possible throughout the 

week! ☺

Friday, October 25th 
Kelkenberg Farm Field Trip

No After School

Thursday, October 31st 
Halloween Party/Trunk-or-Treating

No After School
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